Subject: Growing human populations and limited natural resources can only lead to a world with less for more. Renewable

energy resources are not only desirable but critical for us all. Please make Ohio a national leader and example

for other states to follow in...

Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 12:51:28 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Howard Maag 2757 Phillips Fork Rd SE Prt Washingtn, OH 43837sixstring76@hotmail.com (740) 498-9507

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 10:02:18 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Bryan Howard 685 Overbrook Ct Ontario, OH 44903iggybk@embarqmail.com (419) 529-8285

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 9:04:44 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

W Johnson 1120 Crooked Creek Ln New Richmond, OH 45157psmcovky@usa.net (513) 553-3645

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 8:37:55 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Mike Baumgartner 4155 Lakeman St # 2 Cincinnati, OH 45223baumsy01@yahoo.com (513) 861-1587

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 9:02:11 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Thanh Nguyen 887 Dimson Dr E Columbus, OH 43213nguyen.804@gmail.com (614) 759-4454

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Sunday, March 06, 2016 5:34:10 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Robert Guyton 10 Joneswood Dr Athens, OH 45701hike2paddle@yahoo.com (859) 559-6084

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 3:04:12 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Jade Musser 3828 Weisenberger Rd Lebanon, OH 45036jademusser@yahoo.com (513) 426-5358

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 4:13:56 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Brian Wolfe 1287 Bermuda Dr. Marion, OH 43302smoothbster@gmail.com 7403969710

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 2:01:52 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Maria Cueto 1350 Neil Ave Columbus, OH 43201macueto@gmail.com 3472373337

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 4:12:17 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Daniel Bachmann 1302 Greenacre Dr Cambridge, OH 43725fightthepower2@roadrunner.com (740) 432-7610

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 2:01:20 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Maria Cueto 1350 Neil Ave Columbus, OH 43201macueto@gmail.com (347) 237-3337

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 3:16:17 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Timothy Wallick 1134 Main St Huron, OH 44839tleigh@bex.net (419) 626-1121

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 1:14:05 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments. Thank you.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Karen Salzgeber 2090 Willow Cove Drive Marblehead, OH 43440alkare@aol.com (419) 702-7094

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 12:48:54 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Todd Cail 5712 Doerger Lane Cincinnati, OH 45212tdc2112@gmail.com (513) 555-5555

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 10:58:16 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Elysia Knisley 785 Toad Hollow Rd Apt 2 Chillicothe, OH 45601ellieknisley@yahoo.com (740) 649-6583

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 12:36:56 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Todd Cail 5712 Doerger Ln Cincinnati, OH 45212tdc2112@gmail.com (513) 555-5555

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Saturday, March 05, 2016 9:32:49 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Peters 5918 Grainfield Dr. Sylvania, OH 43560jpeters2@rockets.utoledo.edu 4193560309

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 10:34:48 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Chris Lowdermilk 7711 Edgewood Lane Seven Hills, OH 44131clowd@neo.rr.com 3306871571

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Saturday, March 05, 2016 9:24:28 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Jeff Peters 5918 Grainfield Dr Sylvania, OH 43560jpeters2@rockets.utoledo.edu (419) 381-6614

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 9:21:21 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Eric Watkins 6441 Silverleaf Ave Reynoldsburg, OH 43068bacwatkn@gmail.com (614) 593-9413

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 8:58:52 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Dawn Stanko 9828 Concord Rd Dublin, OH 43017horsecrazgal@yahoo.com (614) 336-3709

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Sunday, March 06, 2016 4:54:13 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Alexandria Earley 2421 Hill Ave Middletown, OH 45044genuislexy5@yahoo.com (513) 804-4694

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 8:17:46 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

constance stephens 6425 s sunbury rd westerville, OH 43081grancon2@aol.com (614) 899-6249

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Saturday, March 05, 2016 12:35:21 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Curt Hofmann 4743 Forestbrook Dr Copley, OH 44321loki1456@aol.com 3306182278

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Friday, March 04, 2016 10:33:25 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Keith Royer 3202 Scranton Rd Uppr Cleveland, OH 44109kroyer@jencen.com (216) 621-1755

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Friday, March 04, 2016 10:07:26 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Robert Hugi 563 Logan Road Mansfield, OH 44907r_hugi@yahoo.com 4197560873

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Friday, March 04, 2016 10:06:47 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Robert Hugi 563 Logan Rd Mansfield, OH 44907r_hugi@yahoo.com (419) 756-0873

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Friday, March 04, 2016 9:12:34 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

James Huffman 1298 Wildwood Road Toledo, OH 43614jhuffmannwe@hotmail.com 4193896009

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Friday, March 04, 2016 6:21:09 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Mary Krumwiede 11 Aspen Dr Amherst, OH 44001m.krumwiede05@gmail.com (330) 310-0339

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Friday, March 04, 2016 5:17:38 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Steve Simmons 173 James River Rd Beavercreek Township, OH 45434steves49@sbcglobal.net (937) 426-3301

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Friday, March 04, 2016 2:33:08 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Janet Einfalt 300 Warner Rd Hubbard, OH 44425janette1203@aol.com (330) 568-7018

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Friday, March 04, 2016 10:51:28 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Lynn Seery 16 Ashridge Rd Oakwood, OH 45419lynnseery@aol.com (937) 294-8117

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Friday, March 04, 2016 9:27:19 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Charles Rosol 414 S Goodbread St Nevada, OH 44849bluefiresage@yahoo.com (614) 632-8242

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 11:02:30 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Andre Saint Cyr 3246 E.130 Cleveland, OH 44120a.m.saint-cyr@roadrunner.com (216) 509-7721

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 5:59:58 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

William Walter 3032 Wyoming Dr Xenia, OH 45385qorves6@att.net (937) 372-0314

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 3:37:58 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Jacquelynn Carnes 16690 Dale Street East Liverpool, OH 43920xblackhazex68@gmail.com (330) 708-0920

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 3:35:31 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was very pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Carol Woodring 327 State Line East Palestine, OH 44413ettcarol@att.net (330) 426-2099

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 3:23:30 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Monique Duphil 265 W College St Oberlin, OH 44074mduphil@oberlin.edu (440) 774-3188

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 3:08:33 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

David Raybin 725 Grove Ave Kent, OH 44240draybin@eiu.edu (330) 678-2628

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 2:57:15 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

Ohio's future depends on the decisions the leaders and its citizens make now. How will our ineptitude and lack of decisiveness resonant for the future generations of our great state if we go backwards. The science supports our need for leadership now.

I wast pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Jane Stevens 114 Boulder Ridge Pl Painesville, OH 44077janemstevens2010@gmail.com (440) 354-4886

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 1:31:16 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments. This is of the utmost importance to all Ohioans that the commitment to clean energy in Ohio is imperative and necessary.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Constance Contreras 4892 Hunt Rd Apt 408 Blue Ash, OH 45242ccontreras7606@gmail.com (513) 954-4996

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 1:22:51 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely

Sincerely,

Lee Blackburn 148 Pincott St SW Pataskala, OH 43062leeblackburn@live.com (000) 000-0000

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 1:18:12 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Catherine Zwyer 2393 Split Rock Dr Marblehead, OH 43440july4th@frontier.com (419) 798-1571

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 11:21:29 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Robert Burge 10082 Granger Rd. Cleveland, OH 44125burge147@yahoo.com (216) 518-9103

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 7:51:54 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Lisa Keller 6843 Lewis Rd Olmsted Twp, OH 44138-1.keller325@yahoo.com (330) 391-1689

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 7:45:24 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Roberta Witt 9962 Gatewood Dr Brecksville, OH 44141icemom440@sbcglobal.net (440) 554-6716

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 7:08:46 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

James Direnzo 4867 State Route 45 Bristolville, OH 44402findingnvrland69@aol.com (234) 855-4876

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Thursday, March 03, 2016 12:51:54 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.we don't have any more time.

Sincerely, robert rardin

Sincerely,

Robert Rardin 14743 Lwr Fred Amity Rd Fredericktown, OH 43019rrardin@embarqmail.com (740) 397-4096

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 10:30:18 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Debra Shankland 8691 Fox Rest Dr Brecksville, OH 44141deb.shankland@yahoo.com (440) 263-2334

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 9:54:23 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Brendan Hurst 3731 Mountview Rd Columbus, OH 43220bhurst8677@yahoo.com (614) 208-9679

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 9:21:47 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Thomas Lacerda 22412 Rye Rd Shaker Heights, OH 44122lacerdata@my.hiram.edu (216) 402-4146

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 9:15:37 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Isabel Kopp PO Box 161 Hiram, OH 44234ikopp@windstream.net (330) 569-7926

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 9:06:47 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Tony Merrill 2362 Burklin Dr Cincinnati, OH 45244tonymer79@hotmail.com (513) 321-0335

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 9:06:23 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Rebecca Klingbeil 60 Branchwood Cv Akron, OH 44319rksilver123@gmail.com (330) 645-6160

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 8:22:05 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Roberta Zeber 477 White Pond Dr Apt 502 Akron, OH 44320robbi023@yahoo.com (330) 515-0147

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 8:10:16 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely

Sincerely,

Yehudit Kanfer 102 Bishop Sq Bexley, OH 43209yehuditkanfer@gmail.com (614) 237-7519

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 7:59:43 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Cynthia Piper 4601 Lester Ave Cleveland, OH 44127cynpiper@yahoo.com (330) 333-3333

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 7:41:35 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Robert Myers 2503 County Road 37 Lakeville, OH 44638mczenagene@gmail.com (419) 827-2016

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 7:08:47 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Maury Schindler 1580 Creekside Rd Amelia, OH 45102maury_lee@hotmail.com (513) 843-5473

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 7:07:26 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Akshai Singh 2585 Euclid Heights Blvd, Apt 5 Cleveland Heights, OH 44106akshaisingh@gmail.com 2162724286

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 6:51:30 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Margaret Landrum 1280 Pondview Ave Akron, OH 44305mrl2679@gmail.com (330) 733-2571

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 6:40:31 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Jim Pilewski 210 Traymore Blvd Eastlake, OH 44095jimpilewski@ameritech.net (440) 953-0868

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 5:41:04 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Lynn Walker 15901 Corsica Ave Cleveland, OH 44110mooncrone@mac.com (216) 531-3803

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 5:12:28 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

George Davis 351 Canyon Dr N Columbus, OH 43214gbcnu@columbus.rr.com (614) 262-7281

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 5:05:39 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Greg Aliberti 3021 Huntington rd shaker hts, OH 44120aliberti@alibertiarttile.com 2163221097

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 5:05:26 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Sharon Morris 2062 Persimmon Ct Cincinnati, OH 45231scmorris@excite.com (513) 825-3774

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 4:51:25 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Randall Moyer 17422 Shaw Ave # B Lakewood, OH 44107rjmdesigner@hotmail.com (216) 235-0080

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 3:53:35 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Brian Moore 6808 Alex Dr Canal Winchester, OH 43110r1007bmw@gmail.com (614) 524-1041

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 2:57:56 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Karen Vickers 167 Palisades Pt Cincinnati, OH 45238clarkb@gmail.com (513) 873-7504

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 2:56:55 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Clark Brittain 167 Palisades Pt Cincinnati, OH 45238clarkb@gmail.com (513) 873-7504

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 2:55:13 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Paula Zo 6040 Brierly Creek Rd Cincinnati, OH 45247paulazo.actor@gmail.com 5132630525

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 1:41:30 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Michael Smith 858 Lyn Rd Bowling Green, OH 43402smithmdbg@gmail.com (419) 308-3163

Subject:Please prioritize clean energy developmentDate:Wednesday, March 02, 2016 12:43:51 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Cindy Molitor 7111 Timber Ridge Ct Sylvania, OH 43560cmolitor@lourdes.edu (419) 824-3518

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 12:14:21 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Julie Viergutz 873 Gino Lane Cleveland, OH 44109drvjsv@sbcglobal.net 4403715940

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Wednesday, March 02, 2016 12:04:30 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Joann Nagel 1714 N 4th St Apt B Columbus, OH 43201jlznagel@gmail.com (614) 291-8406

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 11:59:23 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Mary Sholtis 5004 Edsal Dr Cleveland, OH 44124sholtisbilmar@sbcglobal.net (216) 691-1846

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Monday, March 07, 2016 3:10:06 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Lori Stoner 19647 County Road A Bryan, OH 43506stonerbunny1960@yahoo.com (111) 111-1111

Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development Date: Please prioritize clean energy development Saturday, March 05, 2016 10:21:03 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Susan Givens 2152 Scottingham Dr Dublin, OH 43016susangivens@yahoo.com (614) 888-8888

Subject: Progressive and Solar and Wind

Date: Friday, March 04, 2016 11:24:35 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Lucky Beckett 258 Norwood Youngstown, OH 44504drivebylucky@hotmail.com (330) 519-5190 This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

3/7/2016 10:48:08 AM

in

Case No(s). 14-1693-EL-RDR, 14-1694-EL-AAM

Summary: Public Comment in support filed on behalf of various consumers electronically filed by Ms. Donielle M Hunter on behalf of PUCO Docketing